
Nickalus Holmes 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 12:17 PM 
To: 'Bridget Bush' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Docket No 20240032 

¡CORRESPONDENCE 
'3/31/2025 
'DOCUMENT NO. 02355-2025 

Good afternoon Ms. Bush 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you 

Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

From: Bridget Bush <bbush927@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 11:08 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No 20240032 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I write, as a property owner on Little Gasparilia Island, to strenuously object to building a sewage treatment 
plant on the lateral fields at Hideaway Bay Beach Club. 

To the extent that sewers are appropriate, they should be located north, near the state park. Hideaway’s septic 
works well. We have maintained it at considerable expense, as good stewards of the environment. 

The fact that Hideaway was originally excluded from the plan and then was slipped back in - with no notice to 
us as homeowners - smacks of a violation to our due process rights. 

We are just now recovering from Hurricane Ian, nearly three years after the fact. Building a sewage treatment 
system on our septic fields would literally shut down the homes of 102 residences. It is not fair, and we will 
fight any attempt to pursue this plan. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Bridget Bush 
Hideaway Bay Beach Club D9 
9400 Little Gasparilia Island (12000 Placida Road). 
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